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IFAJ Food Security Award
IFAJ has announced the theme for this year’s award 
recognising excellence in Global Food Security 
Reporting.  The theme is The Impact of Climate Change 
on Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries.

The award is sponsored by FAO, and can be work of 
an individualy or a team, can be for print, broadcast 
or electronic media, and must have been published 
between 1 January and 31 December, 2016.

The winner will be receive all travel and 
accommodation expenses to attend the 2018 IFAJ 
annual congress in The Netherlands, as well as all travel 
and accommodation expenses to a FAO projects.  

There is a short deadline for this award, it is Friday, 27 
January at 5pm.  More details and an entry form are 
attached to this newsletter.

The New Zealand Guild can nominate two separate 
entries for this award which has a great prize.  

Get your entries in very quickly!!!

Photography award
Don’t forget to enter your best photograph from last 
year in the IFAJ Star Prize for Photography.  There are 
three different categories, People, Production and 
Nature/Landscape, and photographs must have been 
published between 1 January and 31 December, 2016.

This award does not have to be through the Guild 
although you must be a Guild member.  You must 
fill out a current application form on line, off the IFAJ 
website.   http://www.ifaj.org/contests-and-awards/
photo-contest.html

The deadline is 1 February, and there are good cash 
prizes for the category winners and the overall winner!   
The details are on the NZ Guild website.

Subs due soon
Treasurer, Mick Calder, will be sending out subscription 
invoices in the next couple of weeks.  Remember there 
is a good discount for prompt payment!

The 2016 Star photo winners were:


